
Library elves have been working hard over the last few
weeks to select, check out, and wrap over 1,500
children's books as part of our "12 Days of Reading"
program! If you signed your children up before the
November deadline, your books are ready to be picked
up at the library any time, Monday-Saturday, 9 AM-4 PM.
The Beanstack challenge is still open to anyone who
would like to complete the fun holiday activities listed
there. We will not be distributing any more wrapped
books, but feel free to send us a message requesting 12
library books that you can wrap up at home.

We are teaming up with the
Waverly Chamber of Commerce
to offer a holiday drive-in movie,
this time featuring "The Grinch"
(2018)! We'd like to thank
Hubbard Financial Group for
sponsoring our event. Bring your
blankets and favorite snacks for
a night of family fun. The
parking lot will open at 5:30 PM.
Restrooms will be available for
emergencies only.
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FROM THE STACKS

Every Thursday in December, Y99.3 plays
holiday music from 5-7 PM for a "Holiday Joy
Ride"! We've teamed up with KWAY to offer
a Holiday Light Scavenger Hunt that
families can use as they drive around,
listening to the sounds of the season and
trying to find as many types of light displays
as they can. Download the scavenger hunt
sheet from our website on the "Events &
Programs" page, under "For Children."
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FROM THE STACKS

The Friends of the Waverly Public Library provide invaluable financial and volunteer support to
the library. The Friends raise funds through two main channels, the used book sale room in the
library and donations from members of the community. A donation of time or money goes
directly toward helping the library succeed in its mission to be "Your window to information,
recreation, and community."

With the WPL building closed for the safety of all, sales in the Friends book room are extremely
low, relying primarily on virtual sales to get books out to the public. With this loss in income,
support from community members like you is more important than ever. Consider becoming a
Friends member with a yearly donation, shopping virtual book sales, or even calling the library
to check if certain books or genres are available in the sale room. Staff are available to check
the room for you, and books can be picked up and paid for in the drive-up window.
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Joining today or renewing your Friends membership provides invaluable support for
programs and initiatives like these and many more:

DIY crafting nights for teens and adults Next Chapter, a book club for adults with disabilities

All ages puzzle competitions Summer reading prizes & programs Reach Out & Read

Head to waverlyia.com/library/friends for more info and to find a new member form!


